
Monthly Newsletter

Month of: September 2024

9/2/24- School closed -Labor Day
9/16/24- No School for Students- Professional 
Development Day
9/19/24- Back to School Night 5:30-7:30pm
9/20/24- Read-A-Thon Assembly 10-10:30 a.m.
9/27/24- 3 Hour Early Dismissal

We use Class Dojo as our primary 
means of communication with families. 

Please make sure to check Dojo 
regularly for important information and 

updates!



newsletter

In both English Language Arts and Social Studies, students are 
reading informational text about “Being Good Citizens” at home, school and in the 
community. They are learning that good citizens help others, obey laws, and work to 
make things better.

Students are learning different strategies to count coins up to one dollar.
*At home, help your child practice counting and sorting coins. Use plastic cups to write 
prices on the front of the cup. Allow your child an opportunity to fill each cup with the 
correct amount.

Students are learning how to think like scientists. Scientists use the Scientific 
Method to test their ideas. Students have tested what will happen if sugar is added to 
bubbles….they BOUNCE! To try this experiment at home, combine 4 tbsp. water, 1 tbsp. 
sugar, and 2 tbsps. dish soap. Allow your scholar to explore using different ingredients 
to see what changes they are able to produce.

Health: Our current unit addresses safety rules and laws, handling common 
emergencies, avoiding hurting self and others. 


